
 

 

Ryan, 

 

I drove past the site yesterday and things look generally good.  I took the enclosed photo at the easterly 

side of the site along Riverside Drive.  Can you please have the contractor remove some of the silt that 

has accumulated along the silt fence, so that the capacity is restored for the next rainfall event and the 

silt fence is not overtopped?  It may make sense to have a second row of silt fence farther into the site 

and parallel with this one as it appears to be the main path of sediment movement on site. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Douglas P. Cole, PE                                

Senior Director | Water and Wastewater 

 

KB Group of NY, Inc. dba PRIME AE Group of NY 

100 Great Oaks Blvd | Suite 114 | Albany, New York 12203 

O: 518 348 7880 | F: 518 382 1776| dcole@primeeng.com 

Connecting. Creating. Conserving. Community. 

www.primeeng.com 

 

 

From: Myers, Ryan <r.myers@ctmale.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 2:47 PM 

To: Shane.Warren@pilottravelcenters.com; mary.barrie@dec.ny.gov; Doug Cole 



<dcole@primeeng.com>; glensupervisor@gmail.com; thr56@frontier.com; 

sandra.hemstreet@americannational.com 

Cc: Edwards, Jim <j.edwards@ctmale.com>; Speulstra, Owen <o.speulstra@ctmale.com> 

Subject: Pilot SWPPP Inspection Report 9/14/2021 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please find the attached SWPPP inspection report for you to review from my site visit on 9/14/2021. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ryan Myers, I.E. 

Civil Engineer I 

 

 

 

10 North Perry Street, Johnstown, NY 12095 

Phone:  518.848.3533 

Mobile:  518.706.7290 

Email:  r.myers@ctmale.com 

www.ctmale.com 

 



 


